

Dear Genesee Hill School Students and Families:

This letter is to provide you notice that students at Genesee Hill School may be photographed and/or interviewed by news media during the course of the school year. Please indicate below if you have any objection to your student being photographed and/or interviewed by news media, and return this form to the office.

Please note that marking "no" on this form will not prevent news media from photographing and/or interviewing students at public events, such as sporting events and performances, or prevent them from being photographed or interviewed off campus.